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18 February 2022 

Councillor David Reilly  
Warwickshire Police and Crime Panel Chair  
Shire Hall  
Warwick  
CV34 4RL 

  

Sent by email via: Johncole@warwickshire.gov.uk  

 

Dear Councillor Reilly 

 

Warwickshire Policing Precept 2022/23 

 

Thank you for your letter of 17 February, following ours of 14 February in accordance with the 

Police and Crime Panels (Precepts and Chief Constable Appointments) Regulations 2012.  

This is our final response in respect of the regulations.  

 

I note the areas of force priority that you have outlined to be of interest to you over the coming 

year, and can confirm they will feature in my programme of holding to account, which will form 

part of the delivery plan of the Police and Crime Plan, which we will soon publish. We will also 

keep you updated on the review of the Policing Funding Formula. 

 

We will continue to develop our strong working relationships with key staff at District Councils 

in order to influence, where possible, early notification of billing information, and we welcome 

any support you can offer this in your own authorities. 
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I thank you for the supportive comments that you have made, and I look forward to our working 

together positively over the coming months. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Seccombe TD 

Police and Crime Commissioner  

 


